We will not have
sermon notes again
until November.

During the church-wide study of
‘Forgotten God,” we will not be offering
the Sermon Note study page. A main
reason we produce the notes is because
SO many Sunday School classes rely upon
them, and since the large majority of
classes are studying “Forgotten God,” we
will be taking a break on the notes.




